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School jumpers and cardigans 
We are making our children aware of the         

importance of looking after their own property. 
Lots of jumpers are being left on the playground 
with no names on and we understand these cost 

a lot of money to replace. 

Dear families, we have had another wonderful 
week in school. Our children have been excellent 
since returning from the Bank holiday. As we move 
forward, lots of clubs have now started and the 
potential introduction of our music service has 
roused a lot of attention - this will be amazing! 
Children can learn to play the clarinet, flute or 
saxophone for a minimal cost. It was also exciting 
to see all the yellow hats and monitors out and 
about this week. Next up is the house captain  
voting-let’s find our new house leaders! 

Dates for the diary: 
 

28th September: 
Year 6 Stapenhill 

Gardens 
 

7th October: 
Skip2Bfit day 

 
19th October: 

Tempest  
Photography 

 
20th October: 

Children finish for 
half term 

Attendance so far   
(up to 23.9.22): 

 
 

Year 3: 98.3% 
Year 4: 97.3% 
Year 5: 96.1% 
Year 6: 95.9% 

 
OVERALL: 96.9%  

 
 

Best attending class 
so far:  

 

98.6% - 3B  

Our WOW Learners: 
3B: Harrison D 
3OC: Daniel P 
3S: Oliver G 
4BR:Mali R 
4BU: Tanaiya S 
4SG: Catherine M 
5C: Aminah A 
5HC: Sasha G 
5W: Amelia H 
6G: Forest School 
6GI:Lucus D 
6L: Jacob M 

Our celebration of outstanding learning at  
Edge Hill Academy. 

Pokemon cards and other property: 
We are loving the cards that are coming into 

school for the children to look at. However, we 
will be telling children not to swap any of these 

cards as we are finding that after swapping they 
want the cards back and are falling out.  
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Have a great weekend and  

see you all on Monday! 

P.E and Games information 

Outdoor P.E day (Games) 
We have adapted some routines in school to ensure 

we can be as effective as possible in every curriculum 

aspect.  

 

Therefore, once a week, on your child’s outdoor P.E day 

(Games day) they will get changed into their P.E kits 

and then come home in their kit. This ensures that we 

can maximise our P.E learning time which children    

enjoy so dearly. The year groups will complete this as 

follows: 

 

Year 3: Monday 

Year 4: Wednesday 

Year 5: Thursday 

Year 6: Tuesday 

 

This will only be once a week and will ensure they 

have full enjoyment of their session and can be      

completing P.E for as long as possible.  

Breakfast Club and After School Care Club 
We are working hard to recruit staff for the after school 

care club. We have another advert out currently and are 

hoping that we can recruit and get this started as soon 

as possible. Once we have a start date, we will let you 

all know. Thank you for your patience.  


